SWEET LAVENDER 
 MY COMMITMENT TO YOU

I’m delighted that all treatments can resume on April 12th and I would like to reassure you that I will continue to maintain my high standards of hygiene and provide you with a safe environment that complies with guidelines issued by the Government.

THE SALON:
I have undertaken a thorough review of the salon and the services that I offer. 
Appointments will be scheduled to allow ample time to prepare the salon for each new client. 
All surfaces throughout the salon will be cleaned regularly and wiped with the appropriate cleaning product between treatments.
All items of equipment will be cleaned before and after every treatment.
One - use disposable items will be used where necessary.
There will be adequate ventilation ensuring windows are open where possible.
A screen will be provided for all manicures.
PPE WILL BE WORN DURING TREATMENTS WHERE REQUIRED.

SWEET LAVENDER CLIENTS:
I kindly ask that you arrive at the time agreed to maximise social distancing.
Please arrive with as little personal property as possible, leaving jewellery, handbags at home.
Clients will be asked to sanitise their hands upon entering the salon and to wear a face mask.
Please contact me re-arrange your appointment if you have a temperature, are feeling unwell or are displaying any symptoms known to be consistent with Covid-19 or if any person in your household has the same or is self- isolating.

Sweet Lavender reserves the right to amend or adjust these guidelines based on government policy and new research to protect the safety of staff and clients.

